Steven Clark

In the summary of the proposed actions it is stated that Energy is adding a brine loadout system to
ship water containing concentrated salts off-site for treatment and disposal. This will be an
alternative to drying brine in the existing thin film dryers at ETF. I suggest that they instead send
the brine to the Waste Treatment Vitrification Plant to be vitrified with the Hanford tank waste.



